
 

 

 

 

  

Town of Mineral 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
The public is hereby advised that Mineral Town 

Council will hold a Public Hearing on the 

following matter during its regular meeting to 

be held at the Mineral Town Hall at 312 

Mineral Avenue, Mineral, VA 23117 on 

December 9, 2024 beginning at 6:30 p.m. All 

persons with an interest in the same are 

encouraged to attend this Public Hearing. Oral 

and/or written comments will be received at the 

time; comments will also be accepted via email 

at townclerk@townofmineral.net prior to 

the meeting. 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 

REAPPROPRIATING FUNDS 

FOR PAYMENT OF THE SPECIAL 

ELECTION AND FUNDS FOR PAYMENT 

OF PROPERTY 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Mineral Town 

Council, will hold a Public Hearing on 

reappropriation of funds. 
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